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SHAVKAT MIRZIYOYEV, DMITRY KOZAK DISCUSS SITUATION IN CENTRAL ASIA
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Kabar (20 January 2022)

 

President of Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev and Deputy Chief of Staff of the Russian Presidential 
Executive Office Dmitry Kozak discussed the latest developments in Central Asia in Tashkent.

The press service of the Uzbek president reported that at the beginning of the meeting, Dmitry 
Kozak conveyed sincere greetings and best wishes from Russian President Vladimir Putin.

It was particularly noted that agreements of recent meetings and contacts at the highest level 
have given a strong impetus to the strengthening of the Uzbek-Russian strategic partnership and 
the expansion of multifaceted relations. Trade turnover has been on the rise, major industrial 
cooperation projects and priority humanitarian programs are underway.
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